1. On Monday, May 27, 2008 at 8:00 p.m. Chairman Rodney Carpenter called
the Algansee Township Planning Commission meeting to order at the Algansee
Township Hall, 378 South Ray Quincy Road, Quincy, Michigan. All members were
present Rodney Carpenter, Pricilla Dodd, John Shilling, Tom Morgan, Glenn
Preston and Planner Greg Milliken.

2. Approval of Minutes- Pricilla Dodd motioned to approve the April 28, 2008
minutes with the correction under Approval of Minutes should read John Shilling
approved the March 24, 2008 minutes. Tom Morgan supported the motion.
Motion carried.

3. Approval of Agenda- Glenn Preston motioned to approve the agenda. Support
by Pricilla Dodd. Motion carried.

4. Old Business- none

5. Report from Township Board- John Shilling reported the County Planning
Commission has received the new Algansee Township Zoning Ordinance.

6. Report from the Zoning Administrator- Russ Jennings reported he issued 1
zoning permit for the month of May.

7. Report for Zoning Board of Appeals- they met once and approved the minutes
of last month’s meeting.

8. New Business- John Shilling said he felt the workshop we had with Greg
Milliken at the end of last month’s meeting was valuable.

9. Public Comments- Jack Lutz wondered when the zoning maps would be
available. Tom Morgan told him they are available on the township’s website.
There was much concern as to the status of the Branch County Planning
Commission review of the revised Algansee Township Zoning Ordinance.

10. Adjournment- The next regular meeting will be on Monday, June 30, 2008 at
8:00 p.m. Tom Morgan motioned to adjourn. Support by John Shilling. Motion

carried. The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Glenn Preston, Secretary



